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- Emilie Rakete
fyi-request-3301-6b35726c@requests fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Rakete

Thank you for your email dated 30 October 2015, requesting a copy of the
completed investigation report into Mt Eden Corrections Facility (MECF). Your
request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA).

| can advise that a final draft report by the Chief Inspector of Corrections

regarding MECF was given to the Chief Executive of Corrections for review on
30 October 2015.

However, as the report is still under consideration, your request is declined in
accordance with section 6(c) of the OIA, as the release of this information would
be likely to prejudice the maintenance of the law, including the prevention,
investigation, and detection of offences, and the right to a fair trial. | can
however advise that the findings of the report will be released publicly in due
course.

| trust the information provided is of assistance. Should you have any concerns
with this response, | would encourage you to raise these with the Department.
Alternatively you are advised of your right to also raise any concerns with the
Office of the Ombudsman. Contact details are: Office of the Ombudsman,

PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143.

OUfs sincerely

Vince s Arbuckle

uty Chief Executive
Corporate Services
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